Little Folks School House
June 2025 Newsletter

Summer Drop Off & Pick Up Times:
Please let us know if your drop off or pick
up times will be different for the summer!
We really appreciate the heads up in any
changes as our staff schedule is based on
the drop off and pick up times! If you
drop off before your contracted time, we
might not have enough staff to cover the
children and if you pick up past your time,
we might have to pay a staff member
overtime to stay within our ratios. Thank
you for helping us out with this!

Hummingbirds, Flowers and Gardens: We
recently added a few flower boxes to our
playgrounds and hummingbird feeders
outside every classroom window. Check
with your child if they have seen any
special visitors outside their window! We
also had a robin’s nest in the pergola on
the large playground; the babies have
finally hatched! Ask your older kiddos
about the babies! The Giraffe Room will
also be planting and tending to a garden
this summer! We are looking forward to
snacking on all the yummy things they will
be growing! Special thanks to Ms. Donna
and her husband Pete for building the
raised garden beds!

Please Note: The new rate increase goes
into effect on June 9%

Bike Day: The first Bike Day for Turtles,
Bees & Giraffes will be June 18!

Water Bottles & Ice Packs: When sending
a water bottle, please only put water in it,
we appreciate it! Please make sure to
send icepacks in lunch boxes if needed,
we do not have enough room to
refrigerate lunches, thank you!

Summer ltems: Please check your child’s
cubby to make sure they have a spare set
of season appropriate clothing that fits.
Please send in sunscreen labeled with
your child’s name and sunscreen form
filled out, we appreciate it! Turtles, Bees
and Giraffes can start thinking about
sending in a swimsuit and towels in a
Ziplock bag that is labeled for water play
days!

Safety First: Please do not let your child
leave the building without you. Pick up
time can be a bit chaotic in the parking
lot, and we just want everyone to stay
safe! Thank youl!




